
December
NEWSLETTER

Reminders
For the safety of all children in the
center please remove your shoes when

walking the halls. Please leave
strollers at the back door

Noteworthy
We will be closed for a
portion of the holiday

season. Please see
separate document for

dates

Kids Klub will be hosting
a holiday party on Dec
23rd at 3:30 - 4:30 pm

City Events
Visit Candy Cane Lane and

walk through the lit up
houses.

check your local mall to visit
Santa.

RAD raceway. drive through
the amazing set up of lights

www.kidsklubchildcare.com

kidsklubosc@gmail.com


